
Based on the careful reading of the text of the manuscript, I suggest the work of Joshua R Labott, 

William R Aibinder, Joshua S. Dines and Christopher L Camp, entitled “ Understanding the Medial Ulnar 

Collateral Ligament of the Elbow: Review of Native Ligament Anatomy and Function” (38956) to be 

Accepted for publication in WJO. I would like to congratulate the authors for the excellent review. The 

review presented for publication is interesting, well-formed, excellently demonstrated and interesting. I 

conclude that this review would be interesting to other authors, expands and enriches the available 

literature. The photos are of excellent quality. recommend to the honorable editors to accept and 

publish the submitted manuscript. 

 

Thank you very much for your comments. 

 


